
MEDDAC Patient Family Advisory Council
(PFAC)

Are you looking for new ways to make a difference in your 

healthcare? Please join us for monthly PFAC meetings. Our goal is 

to discuss issues brought to our attention by patients and  create a 

plan moving  forward with positive change!

 WHO runs the meetings? Patient Advocate & Key Leaders

 WHERE do the meetings take place? In the Guthrie Main Clinic 

Room 1108/1109

 WHEN are meetings held? The 4th Wednesday of  every month from 12-

12:50 p.m. **excluding post closures and federal holidays**   

*NEXT MEETING 29 May2019.

 WHY are they important? Understanding patient and caregiver perspectives is key 
to achieving desired results for all involved: patients, practice staff, providers and 

the Fort Drum Community!

Help us improve YOUR patient experience!

For more information please contact the Patient Advocate @ (315) 772-4655 or Stephanie.m.mann4.civ@mail.mil 


